

## NJCU University Senate Faculty and Professional Staff Affairs Committee February 4th, 2022

The Faculty and Professional Staff Affairs Committee has been tasked with reviewing the Emeritus Nomination Applications and has begun the process. The committee has had one meeting regarding the applications and has another one scheduled, following the Senate meeting of February 14th, 2022. This is to allow Committee members to individually and thoroughly review the applications.

The FPSA committee is also preparing to review Sabbatical Leave Applications and Minigrant applications and will do so upon receipt of these applications.

Respectfully Submitted,

## **Faculty & Professional Staff Affairs Committee (AY 2021-2022)**

Ms. Khadija Diop, Chairperson-Student Rep

Ms. Debra McClary

Dr. Arlene Bloom

Dr. Min Chou

Dr. Nava Cohen

Dr. Alemtsehai Turasie